
Mid Maine Lewiston Hog Chapter # 1980 

April 2, 2022 

 

Our meeting started at 9:12am this week because we have the ride 
planning meeting set up for 10:00am directly following our Chapter 
meeting. 

There were no new members or guest present this month. 

No new bike purchases 

New members will be getting nice HOG mugs instead of ride bells. 

Few of the LA Harley events planned for April are: 

      Today: Chicken tenders dinner 

      April 9th : Backyard BBQ Giveaway and Game Day 10:00-2:00    
&Pulled pork being served $6.00, 12:00-2:00 

      April 16th : Ham sliders 12:00-2:00 

      April 22nd : Womens Garage 6:00-9:00-LOH is asked to assist with 
this event. 

      April 23rd : Corn hole tournament 10:30-3:00 & $6.00 Hamburger 
and corndog plates 12:00-2:00 

An appreciation was put out for those that came and helped with the 
Blood Drive. 

A letter of appreciation was sent from the coordinator Tracy Stoddard, 
she thanked us and apologized for the confusing day and the way it was 
handled. It was not very well organized or executed. 



John Story sent an email to Red Cross to voice his dissatisfaction about 
how this Drive went and said he will not host future drives until Red 
Cross gets a better system in place. 

 

For the Harley Ride 365 2021, RI was awarded the most mileage ridden 

Reminder that 2022 membership dues are pastdue. 

Report from Greg: ending balance in checking is 1299.15 and in savings 
is 4540.72.  

Squeek’s & Squeel’s our Chapter newsletter is out thanks to Karens 
hard work. 

Don Gabriel gave us a brief update on the Iron Rally happening in July in 
Vermont. As of his last rally meeting Maine only had 17 people 
registered only 4 from our chapter : ( 

Tony’s ride safety note this month is to make sure your bike is ready. 
Battery, fluids, registered, clean. 

Betty is trying to communicate to the Ladies of Harley and working with 
Karen. She is going to need volunteers for the Women’s Garage Event. 

Denny stood up and thanked our Chapter and LA Harley for helping him 
get back on his feet after his place had a fire and he lost just about 
everything, he is in a much better place now physically and mentally, he 
wanted to make a donation back to the chapter. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:44.  

Now onto the Ride Planning Meeting for this riding season, let’s go 
after the Ride 365 award for 2022! 



  


